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Dear Editor,

I have for sale a commemorative 
Royal Canadian Mounted Police bowl 
(No. 137) purchased from Messrs. Au- 
rum in 1973. I understand this limited 
edition was fully subscribed, and 
therefore, before I advertise this item 
for sale, I wondered if you knew of any 
persons closely associated with 
yourselves, who would be pleased of 
the opportunity to purchase the bowl.

The bowl of course is in mint condi­
tion and certificated. I will be pleased 
to supply any relevant information.

Yours faithfully, 
Dr. G. F. Mackenzie 
Lind House, Estcourt Road 
Darrington, Pontefract 
West Yorkshire, England 
WF8 3AN

Dear Editor,

I am writing to say thank you, to you 
and your staff, for the gift of RCMP 
Quarterlys I received, and for the en­
joyment I got from reading the maga­
zines. I have been in the children's hos­
pital for six months and I really enjoyed 
these books.

My uncle, Sgt. Gordon Poth, sent me 
my first Quarterly. He then told me that 
the staff of the Quarterly helped pick 
out more copies for me.

I am looking forward to going home 
soon and the first things I have packed 
are these books.

I found some of the stories to be fun­
ny, and some to be very sad.

I always liked the RCMP, maybe be­
cause of my uncle, but these stories 
made me realize that the Mounties are 
all real great guys.

I will look after these books and keep 
them for years to come.

I thank you again for the interest 
your staff took and for the hours of 
reading I enjoyed so much.

Thank you,
Donnie Budden
Glace Bay
C.B., N.S.
Age: 15 years

Donnie, we're glad you enjoyed 
them! Your letter of appreciation 
touched us all at the Quarterly office. 
We 're pleased to know our magazine is 
accomplishing a major goal — that of 
appealing to the general public and in­

Bowl, would you please contact Dr. 
Mackenzie at his home address. Ed.

I was perturbed with the inaccuracy 
of the publication. My husband was 
Canadian born; birthplace Ponoka, 
Alberta, and not Ponoka, Germany, as 
printed. Also omitted was the period of 
time my husband served at Moose 
Jaw, Sask., from 1946 to 1957.

Yours truly,
Kasia Zimmerman

Dear Mrs. Zimmerman,

We apologise. Apparently a refer­
ence to Germany on your husband's 
file caused the mistake. As for every 
date of service at every posting, we do 
not normally provide them. It would be 
difficult — in some cases impossible — 
to determine them all. We provide the 
main and important dates of service 
from a member's file — such as when 
he was promoted, or was sent from 
one division to another. Ed.

If any of our readers are seriously forming them about the real Moun- 
interested in this RCMP Centennial ties. Ed.

QUARTERLYS APPRECIATED


